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Indiana
Code You
Are
Commenting
On:

2014 Indiana Building Code

Comment or
Proposal:

I propose that the Code be updated to reference the
2021 International Building Code (IBC) and that state
wide amendments to the model code be limited. There
are numerous updates between the 2012 IBC and the
2021 IBC that are paramount to maintaining public
safety. This change will also maintain Indiana as a
desirable location to locate high tech and engineering
businesses, support Indiana’s world class university
system, assist with employee attraction and retention,
and prevent brain drain by staying current with the
latest research and industry best practices.
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